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Workers’ Comp Workshops in Bethel, Juneau 
for new small business owners, employers 

JUNEAU, Alaska—The Workers’ Compensation Division will hold workshops in Bethel and Juneau to 
provide information about the Alaska Workers’ Compensation Act. The workshops are free and open to 
the public. New small business owners and employers are encouraged to attend. 

“Our staff will discuss which entities must be covered and how the process works,” said Mike Monagle, 
Workers’ Compensation Division director. “These workshops are a great opportunity to get more 
detailed information and to ask questions.” 

Call 907-269-4002 for more information.   

• Bethel – Wednesday, October 16 
9:00-11:00 a.m. 
YK Delta Job Center 
460 Ridgecrest Drive, BNC Complex Suite 112 

• Juneau – Wednesday, October 23 
2:00-4:00 p.m. 
Department of Labor & Workforce Development Building 
1111 West 8th Street, Room 303 
 

# # # 

Workers’ Compensation Division 
Labor.Alaska.Gov/wc/ 

mailto:Rhonda.Gerharz@Alaska.Gov
mailto:Rhonda.Gerharz@Alaska.Gov
http://labor.alaska.gov/wc/
http://labor.alaska.gov/wc/

